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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
C Miller  

Address 
11927 Cooperstown Pl 
Waldorf, MD 20602 

Phone 
2402101113  

Email 
crmiller0202@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
It's ridiculous that masks are required. If I have to run out to the store really quickly & forget to grab a mask, I have to either go all 
the way back home or risk not being able to get what I need. Sure, some stores have some to give out but not every store has them 
openly available. Plus with small businesses, if they're required to have consumers wear a mask, there is a large chance they'll end 
up losing people's business to go to another county or state where it isn't required. All in all, requiring masks is dumb & needs to 
end. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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